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27th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 6 Bikeability Training 
 

We are pleased to advise that your child will be taking part in Bikeability Training at school, during the 
week commencing Monday 20th March.  The training will take place in small groups of two children to 
one adult. 
 
Each child will have a session on Monday for the Level One element of the course. Children will have a 
second session later in the week if they pass Level One, the day to be advised. 
 
All children will need to have their bicycles and cycle helmets in school on Monday 20th March for their 
training.  We must ask you to ensure your child’s bike is fully roadworthy and that their cycle helmet 
fits them correctly.   
 
Your child’s consent form is included with this letter and we would ask that the form is returned by 
Wednesday 1st March. Training cannot be provided for children without a signed consent form, 
correctly fitting cycle helmet and roadworthy bike.   
 
Please do read the Cycle Right booklet and letter, from Bikeability, accompanying this letter, with your 
child to make them aware of what the training sessions will cover.  
 
If you have any concerns about your child not having a bike or helmet, or if you do not want your child 
to participate, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
South Bersted School  
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 

 


